Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
8 (Kagawaran ng Enerhiya)

2023-07-243-NOA155 JUL 26 2023

_ NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)
Engr. Marionel Peralta

Lead Consultant and President

Philippine Institute of Energy Management Professionals Inc.
1535 Gen. Alejo Santos Highway,

Plaridel Bulacan, 3004

Dear Engr. Peralta:

This is to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC), we hereby award to Philippine Institute of Energy
Management Professionals Inc. the contract for the Procurement of Services for
ISO 50001 Energy Management System Implementation and Certification of the
Department of Energy in the amount of Nine Hundred Forty-Five Thousand Pesos

Only (Php945,000.00).

NOA shall be concurred within three (3) days upon notification. Please return the
signed NOA to the BAC Secretariat within the same period and failure to do so shall
constitute sufficient ground for the cancellation of this Award without prejudice to
other available remedy and sanctions that the DOE may resort to.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

FELIX WILLI%FUENTEBELLA s :// o
Ungersacretaty Received By: e BT

hktiorer  Perial A

Signature over Printed Name

pezs — JremAd(

Position and Company

Date and\Time Received

Energy Center, Rizal Drive cor. 34th Street, Bonifacio Global City,Taguig City, Philippines 1632
Tel. No. (Trunkline) (632)8479-2900
Website: http://www.doe.gov.ph




